
  

Bread+Belonging At St. Aidan’s 

St. Aidan's and Bread+Belonging received this grant 

for two purposes--to feed students, and to work on 

longer-term branding of our partnership together. 

Because of COVID, finishing our partnership MOU didn't happen until Lent 2022, 

and since then, St. Aidan's is undergoing a long-term visioning process. We want 

to include students in branding, following the first visioning work, which means it 

will begin in October 2022. We have continued to feed students weekly, and that 

portion of the grant helped in the end of the Spring 2022 semester when we still 

needed to package food individually for 

the best COVID protocols. 

  


